
 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Harlingen, Texas will receive competitive, sealed bids for:  

 
BID NO. 2018-02 Janitorial Maintenance Services  

 
Detailed specifications and bid documents may be obtained at the Purchasing Office, (956) 216-5316, 
during regular business hours or may be emailed upon request to mleal@myharlingen.us.  Bids must be 
submitted on or before 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at the Purchasing Office located at 404 
S. 54th St., Harlingen, TX 78550.  All bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at 2:30 p.m., on 
Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at City Hall located at 118 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, TX 78550.  
 
The City of Harlingen reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive defects and formalities in such 
bids, to award the contract to the bidder which it considers has submitted the best and most 
advantageous bid, and to hold all bids for a period of sixty (60) days without taking any action thereon.   
 
 
City of Harlingen 
Purchasing Department 
404 S. 54th Street 
Harlingen, TX 78550 
(956) 216-5316 
(956) 427-8711 Fax 
mleal@myharlingen.us  
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